From: Elaine Griffin <elainegriffin@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Monday, 5 March 2018 12:11 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP Submission

I’m registering a strong objection to the absolute unfairness of once again sticking only ratepayers with the
responsibility of funding projects in which the entire community benefits. I’'m an 82-year-old woman living
on a small overseas benefit and can barely cover expenses as it is. | urge you to reconsider your income
base. Thank you. Elaine Griffin



